
Dear Parkway Church,

 

Thanks so much for your generosity this year. Because your

generosity has a direct impact on seeing lives change, I

invite you to give extravagantly this Christmas. To finish the

year strong and to position ourselves for 2020, we rely on

December giving. This year, our goal is $214,000 which is 11%

of our annual budget.

 

In addition to strong giving to meet budget needs, we

continue to give toward our Multiply campaign which will

help us move forward to build in Port Lavaca.  As you know,

all giving to Multiply between now and January 26th will be

matched (up to $130,000).

 

Unquestionably, we have some God-sized giving goals this

Christmas.  To reach our goals, we must come together to

pray and give as the Lord directs.  We fully trust the Lord to

meet the needs of our church family through our consistent

and sacrificial giving.  Contributions can be made online

(www.parkwaychurch.tv/give), by mail (4802 John

Stockbauer, Victoria, TX 77904), or during our services.  You

can also give by text at 361-221-5262. Contributions received

by mail must be postmarked by December 31 to receive

contribution credit for 2019.

 

In closing, thanks so much for your partnership in the

Gospel!   I look forward to worshiping Jesus with you this

Christmas.

 

Merry Christmas,

 

 

 

 

Mike Hurt | Senior Pastor
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